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24th January 23023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 1 Trip – Delamere Forest 

 
We have planned a trip to Delamere Forest on Wednesday 8th February. We will be 
leaving school at 9am and arrive back at school at 3.00pm. 

We will be using our map skills to find our way along the Gruffalo trail and we will 
also then be spending some time with one of the Delamere Forest Rangers, where 
we will be looking for signs of Spring in the forest environment. We may even see 
some mini-beasts! 
 
Pupils will not need to wear school uniform and must be suitably dressed for a day in 
the forest including a waterproof coat, warm hat and wellies if possible. 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day in a clearly named paper 
bag. No glass bottles or fizzy/ energy drinks please. If you would prefer school to 
provide your child with a packed lunch, please complete the parent app 
questionnaire by Monday 30th January. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £ 15.00 to cover the cost of the visit. 
Payment for this trip will need to be made by Parentpay as no money is being 
handled in school. If you have any difficulties with logging on or making a payment, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
  
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Thorpe and Mrs Marshall   
Year 1 Teachers 


